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MEMO 

 
To: Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools Board Members  

Dr. John Neal, Interim President 
From: Angelina Cunning, Director of Operations 
Date: October 2024 
Re: New Contracts 

 
 
NEW Contracts:  
Lincoln Public Schools 
The Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools has renewed the services agreement with Lincoln Public Schools (LPS) for 
computing services. The Foundation agrees to pay LPS $1,500 per year for such services. These services do not 
include the purchase of any type of equipment, hardware, or software. LPS will provide the Foundation with postage, 
graphics, and long-distance services. The Foundation will reimburse LPS for any of these services used on a monthly 
basis based on LPS’ costs incurred. The term of this agreement will be for a period of one year commencing on 
September 1st, 2024 and continue through August 31, 2025.  


